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The Commission has published templates for Single Commissioner Decision and Orders and 
Appellate Panel Decision and Orders. Parties will be required to use these templates when drafting 
orders for submission to the Commissioners.  
 
Effective February 15, 2023 submitted Orders that do not conform to the published templates will 
be returned to the appropriate parties for amendment and resubmission.  
 
The templates may be accessed here. 
 
For additional information about this notice contact: 
 
 
Gary M. Cannon 
Executive Director 
803.737.5744 
gcannon@wcc.sc.gov 
 

 
1333 Main St, Suite 500 

P.O. Box 1715 
Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 

 
Tel: (803) 737-5700 
Fax: (803) 737-1258 

www.wcc.sc.gov 
 

 

https://365sc-my.sharepoint.com/personal/kmcree_wcc_sc_gov/Documents/Desktop/WCC%20Materials/Single%20Commissioner%20D&O%20and%20Appellate%20Panel%20Order%20Merged%20Doc.docx
https://365sc-my.sharepoint.com/personal/kmcree_wcc_sc_gov/Documents/Desktop/WCC%20Materials/Single%20Commissioner%20D&O%20and%20Appellate%20Panel%20Order%20Merged%20Doc.docx
https://wcc.sc.gov/forms
mailto:gcannon@wcc.sc.gov

